Choosing the right school for your child is such an important decision. At Barns Green we
are so proud of our warm and thriving village school and we would be delighted to share
with you some of the things that we believe make our school so special.

Barns Green Primary School is a wonderful place to learn, we benefit from a modern,
bright and spacious building. We also have large grounds which we use to enhance all
aspects of learning and development.

Our school truly is a community and our values lie at the heart of all we do. As a small
school we know all of our families and children very well. This enables us to support their
growth, both academically and in terms of each child’s individual personal development.

Whilst we are a small village school we are ambitious and forward thinking we are
committed to being outward looking, taking part and making the most of each and every
opportunity.

Our open days will be on our website as soon as they have been agreed upon.

In the meantime, if you are interested in a school place for 2025 please do not hesitate to
contact the school office and | would be delighted to show you around our school.

Mrs Newbold



